

## PTA Christmas Hamper "Wear what you want day" Friday 24 November 2017

Dear parents/carers,

We are once again organising a Christmas hamper raffle to raise funds for the PTA. We ask for each family to bring a contribution towards the hampers and as a thank you for hamper donations the children will be able to "wear what they want" for one day in school on **Friday 24th November 2017**.

Please make sure your children's clothing is suitable for the weather on that day.

We would be really grateful for any Christmas related items on Friday 24th November and have listed some suggestions below: (please note that they need to be non perishable items and to have a sell by date of at least 31 December 2017)

- Party nibbles
- Christmas goodies (sweets, chocolates, biscuits, crisps)
- Jars/Tins
- Wine/soft drinks

In previous years we have donated hampers to The RAFT Foundation - Rossendale's Foodbank which is a fantastic charity. We will continue to support RAFT at Harvest Festival time and through other events where possible.

This year we intend to donate a hamper to a deserving member or family within our community who may have had a difficult year. They will be chosen with the help of St.Paul's Church.

A separate letter (one per family) will be sent home week commencing Monday 27th November enclosing raffle tickets which can be bought to win one of the PTA's fabulous hampers. The Hamper raffle will be drawn in school on Wednesday 20th December. Full details of the raffle ticket sale will be enclosed in this letter.

Additional tickets will be available from the School Office or from the PTA.

If you have any questions please ask a member of the PTA, email us or contact us through our Facebook page, details for which can be found below.

Thank you for your support in making these Christmas hampers a great success.

St Paul's PTA